
تعميم 

Dear Valued Clients,

Due to Coronavirus (COVID-19) following the latest announcement by the UAE Ministry of Health & Prevention and 

National Emergency Crisis and Disasters Management Authority for the safety of public health and In line with 

government orders Due to (government-imposed restriction) and following guidance from public health officials, 

please note that from Sunday 5th April till further notice in Jebel Ali and Tecom there will be no inspection activity 

from 10PM to 7AM  in all Jebel Ali DC inspection Facilities .  

Should you require any further clarification, please feel free to contact Jebel Ali operation room on 04 4178 222 

We apologize for any delays you may experience. Be safe. 


